Nikki Cooper

From: Jack Crompton

Sent: Sunday, June 28, 2020 10:01 PM **To:** Alba Banman; Nikki Cooper

Subject: Fw: REZONING APPLICATION RZ1146

Jack Crompton

MAYOR

RESORT MUNICIPALITY OF WHISTLER

4325 Blackcomb Way Whistler, B.C. V8E 0X5

TEL (604) 388-9588 E-MAIL jcrompton@whistler.ca

MUNICIPAL WEBSITE: www.whistler.ca

I live and work on the traditional territories of the Lil'wat Nation and Squamish Nation.

From: Sharon Audley

Sent: Sunday, June 28, 2020 1:11 PM

To: Planning; Council

Subject: REZONING APPLICATION RZ1146

I am writing in support of this rezoning application. As a community, for several reasons, we fell behind on employee housing. This quieter period we find ourselves in is an opportunity to correct this.

While Cheakamus Crossing is an excellent amenity, it's important to have housing throughout the valley. Part of what has made Whistler unique is the combination of neighbours- local, weekenders, international and employees living together.

It is critical to have housing where people can walk to work, groceries and school. In particular, those that work early or late and the transit is not an easy option. There is currently employee housing that this will be adjacent to. The plans provide storage for bikes, ski and bike work areas and gardens. I think that this be attractive, fill a strong need and replace an ugly parking lot. This is an excellent location for people to have a wonderful car free life.

Best wishes,

Sharon

Sharon Audley 38-2544 Snowridge Circle, Whistler, BC